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Russell, Jertoyia

To: Sarah Erekson
Cc: Roque, David R; Bryant, Kristen
Subject: RE: [EXTERNAL] Re: Gainesville Community Reinvestment Area Advisory Board 

(Attendance)

From: Russell, Jertoyia  
Sent: Thursday, April 11, 2024 9:15 AM 
To: Sarah Erekson <serekson@gmail.com> 
Cc: Roque, David R <RoqueDR@cityofgainesville.org>; Bryant, Kristen <BryantK1@cityofgainesville.org> 
Subject: RE: [EXTERNAL] Re: Gainesville Community Reinvestment Area Advisory Board (Attendance) 

Hi Sarah, 

Thank you, for your response.  We will appreciate your volunteer time as a member of the GCRAA Board and 
thank you for your continued service on the RTS Advisory Board.   

Kind regards, 

Jertoyia Russell, CAP | Executive Assistant 
Office of the City Clerk 
City of Gainesville | City Commission 
Office Direct (352) 393-8656 | Fax 352-334-2036 
Email: russellj1@gainesvillefl.gov 

Office of the City Clerk Resource Hub: access information on Records, Public Meetings, Advisory Boards and more HERE 

Public Records Disclosure: Under Florida's public records law, most written communications to or from City offices and employees regarding City 
business are public records and are available to the public upon request. Your email communications may be subject to public disclosure. 

From: Sarah Erekson <serekson@gmail.com>  
Sent: Thursday, April 11, 2024 8:58 AM 
To: Russell, Jertoyia <RussellJ1@cityofgainesville.org> 
Cc: Roque, David R <RoqueDR@cityofgainesville.org>; Bryant, Kristen <BryantK1@cityofgainesville.org> 
Subject: [EXTERNAL] Re: Gainesville Community Reinvestment Area Advisory Board (Attendance) 

Dear Jertoyia 

Please accept my resignation from the Gainesville Community Reinvestment Area Advisory Board. I am 
committed to serve my city in volunteer roles, such as this Advisory Board appointment. However, I was 
stretched too thin by trying to serve on two boards (GCRA and RTS) at the same time. At this time, I can only 
serve on the RTS board.  

Thank you for all the work that you all do involving volunteer citizens in city business. 
Sincerely, 
Sarah Erekson 

2024-347A


